
The Young Professionals of Oak Ridge, 
Early Career Professionals, & Connect 
Y-12 are joining together to host a 
Family Friendly Event at Clark Center 
(aka Carbide) Park. Sorry, No Dogs or Alcohol.

Advance registration required for 6-on-6 volleyball. 
Open horseshoes, corn hole, kickball...

Our canopy will be on the hill to the right as you enter the park.

Jointly Hosted By:

Party at 
the Clark

Saturday 
July 30
2011

To RSVP. Get more info. 
Sign up to VOLUNTEER.
Contact: Josh Scull, ECP
Email: sculljm@ornl.gov
Phone: 865-241-9030

11am - 4pm

Family,  Food  Festivit ies, Fun  Friends 

An RSVP is not required, but would be appreciated by July 22.


